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PRELIMINARY RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION
	Guelph, ON
	Date:
	April 6, 2007
	Time:
	5 AM

	Major Fire at 69 Wyndham St North Guelph On   Preliminary News Release

	On Friday April 06, 2007 at approximately 1:50 AM the Guelph Fire Department responded to a reported fire at the above noted location. Units from all 5 stations and off duty firefighters responded and upon arrival firefighters found smoke and fire in the building. The buildings are fully involved and crews are working to bring the fire under control.
The building evacuees are on City of Guelph busses and are being cared for by Victim Services, the Red Cross and Salvation Army at the scene.

Royal City ambulance and other agencies are standing by at the scene.

There are no reports of injuries at this time.
Chief Armstrong and Deputy Chief Quan are at the scene.
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Reporting Officer:

	Platoon Chief Dave Sharpe

	Guelph Fire Department

	(519) 824-3232

	

	Fire Chief Armstrong  and Deputy Quan at scene 519-362-4675

Further information will be supplied by the Department’s Public Information Officer – Deputy Fire Chief Lyle Quan as it is received. Day number Ph: (519) 824-6590
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